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THE COURT SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER/CYLCHLYTHYR

SPRING/GWANWYN 1

Our designated safeguarding officers are:
Jamyn Beesley: 07495158404
Ross Fitzpatrick: 07458073279 Caroline Joy: 07458079269

Dosrth Gdihw [
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Dosbarth Gwdihw had a fabulous
experience with ‘Sparklab’ exploring
exothermic and endothermic reactions.

Children have been learning about
Earthquakes and Volcanoes.

Kier set the children a challenge to build
an earthquake-proof wall then explained
the use of ‘Braces’ in the construction
industry.

Da iawn! Well done!
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Everyone has been learning about the ) DOSbarth Caan
four directions of the compass.
Children were able to direct each other % N
to different parts of the green area. N
As part of exploring diversity, Chantelle
came to talk about Betty Campbell who AdL T | s
was Wales’ first black head teacher.

directions on a compass.

We directed each  §
other using the

directions.
Gwych! Great! (

Dosbarth Robin

Gurpon, TIEEEEY”
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Robin-Goch have enjoyed playing
instruments with ‘Upbeat Music’.

R showed off his stunts at the
skatepark with his scooter.

K made a delicious fruit kebab.

Rhagorol! Excellent!




~ DosbarthBroga |

Dosbarth Broga enjoyed their trip to Cefn
Mably.

They worked hard on their ‘Big Maths’ at
Penarth pier.

C, R and R had a super time cooking
carbonara from scratch.

Dosbarth Pry-Copyn
( Lots of excitement in Pry-Copyn |

this term. They have been making
predictions in science.

It was delicious! Roedd yn flasus!

On ‘Random acts of kindness’ day,
the children made colourful
characters from clay and gave
them out to people in Roath Park.

Da iawn! Well done!

) Dosbarth Dracnog )

The Transport Police came to talk about
the dangers of railway lines.
The children put their learning into
practice and went for a train ride to
Caerphilly.

J enjoyed designing his own football kit.
L & L worked collaboratively on
multiplication

Gwych! Great!
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Parent & Carer meeting dates:

12.03.2025 - 1.00-2.30
Activity with your child session.

09.04.2025 1.00-2.30 Forest Schools

We hope you are able to join us

for these sessions. Dr. Al is on The boys behaved brilliantly on our
hand to provide you with support trip to Roath Park Conservatory. We
and advice. fed the huge fish and even got to

smooth a very calm terrapin!

Pupils return to school on Monday
3rd March,
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